
GRACE COMMUNITY BIBLE FELLOWSHIP

THANKSGIVING AND WORSHIP SERVICE

June 30, 2019

9:45 a.m. Fellowship Breakfast
10:05 a.m Prayer for the Lost and the Persecuted
10:15 a.m. Worship 

Scripture Reading: Psalm 139
Scripture Reading: John 13:1-17

Songs of Praise, Worship and Thanksgiving

The Love of God
What the Lord Has Done in Me
Great Redeemer
Search Me, Know Me

The Lord’s Supper

Sermon: The True Greatness of Humility

Prayer

If you have questions or comments about today’s sermon, please feel free to
contact me at 758-4400.

Jim Flaherty, pastor
       gracecbf.org

Scripture References

Hebrews 12:1 Therefore, since we have so great a cloud of
witnesses surrounding us, let us also lay aside every
encumbrance and the sin which so easily entangles us, and let us
run with endurance the race that is set before us, 2 fixing our
eyes on Jesus, the author and perfecter of faith, who for the joy
set before Him endured the cross, despising the shame, and has
sat down at the right hand of the throne of God.  3 For consider
Him who has endured such hostility by sinners against Himself,
so that you will not grow weary and lose heart.

2 Peter 1:3 seeing that His divine power has granted to us
everything pertaining to life and godliness, through the true
knowledge of Him who called us by His own glory and
excellence. 4 For by these He has granted to us His precious and
magnificent promises, so that by them you may become
partakers of the divine nature, having escaped the corruption that
is in the world by lust. 5 Now for this very reason also, applying
all diligence, in your faith supply moral excellence, and in your
moral excellence, knowledge, 6 and in your knowledge,
self-control, and in your self-control, perseverance, and in your
perseverance, godliness, 7 and in your godliness, brotherly
kindness, and in your brotherly kindness, love. 8 For if these
qualities are yours and are increasing, they render you neither
useless nor unfruitful in the true knowledge of our Lord Jesus
Christ. 9 For he who lacks these qualities is blind or short-
sighted, having forgotten his purification from his former sins.
10 Therefore, brethren, be all the more diligent to make certain
about His calling and choosing you; for as long as you practice
these things, you will never stumble; 11 for in this way the
entrance into the eternal kingdom of our Lord and Savior Jesus
Christ will be abundantly supplied to you.



Matthew 7:17 So every good tree bears good fruit, but the bad
tree bears bad fruit. 18 A good tree cannot produce bad fruit, nor
can a bad tree produce good fruit. 19 Every tree that does not
bear good fruit is cut down and thrown into the fire. 20 So then,
you will know them by their fruits.

James 1:21 Therefore, putting aside all filthiness and all that
remains of wickedness, in humility receive the word implanted,
which is able to save your souls. 22 But prove yourselves doers
of the word, and not merely hearers who delude themselves.

James 2:14 What use is it, my brethren, if someone says he has
faith but he has no works? Can that faith save him? 15 If a
brother or sister is without clothing and in need of daily food, 16
and one of you says to them, “Go in peace, be warmed and be
filled,” and yet you do not give them what is necessary for their
body, what use is that? 17 Even so faith, if it has no works, is
dead, being by itself.  18 But someone may well say, “You have
faith and I have works; show me your faith without the works,
and I will show you my faith by my works.” 19 You believe that
God is one. You do well; the demons also believe, and shudder.
20 But are you willing to recognize, you foolish fellow, that faith
without works is useless? 21 Was not Abraham our father
justified by works when he offered up Isaac his son on the altar?
22 You see that faith was working with his works, and as a result
of the works, faith was perfected; 23 and the Scripture was
fulfilled which says, “AND ABRAHAM BELIEVED GOD,
AND IT WAS RECKONED TO HIM AS RIGHTEOUSNESS,”
and he was called the friend of God.


